
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/23/2010 8:46:38 AM
To: tas@cpuc.ca.gov (tas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Redacted

FYI.

From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 8:34 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Lokey, Felecia K 
Subject: RE:|Redacted

Brian,

Per your prior notes, I wanted to let you know that this morning [Redacted 
a position on my team. He will be leading marketing/outreach for our business 
customers as the Sr. Manager, Business Customers within Solutions Marketing. 
Assuming standard timing for background checks/etc., I anticipate that|Redac1will be an 
official PG&E employee before the end of December.

accepted

I'm very happy to have him join the team. [Redact[interviewed with several folks across 
IDSM and consistently the group agreed that he's a smart guy with strong business-to- 
business marketing experience. Folks also agreed that|Redact]seemed very 
collaborative and that his style would fit well with the PG&E culture.

Please let me know If you have any questions.

Best,
Redacte

Redacted

Director, Solutions Marketing
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted
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